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Rehabilitation work at Fishweir Creek Bridge began today 
 

Jacksonville – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) began rehabilitation work 

today on the Fishweir Creek Bridge on State Road 211/St. Johns Avenue and Herschel Street. 

The rehabilitation work includes concrete repairs and corrosion protection improvements 

underneath the bridge.  

To minimize traffic impacts to motorists and Fishweir Elementary School, lane closures will not 

be allowed Monday through Friday from 6 a.m. to 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. to 7 p.m. Lane closures and 

construction may occur anytime Saturday and Sunday. 

Seig & Ambachtsheer, Inc. was selected to complete the $1.1 million improvements in 250 

contract days. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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